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Message from Mrs. Hemingway

Liberty Pines Academy Families,

• Thank you for attending our Curriculum Chat sessions. It was our hope 
that each family had the opportunity to sit in a small group setting with 
their child’s teacher in order to gain a better understanding of the 
classroom practices, routines, and learning expectations. Teachers use 
the Curriculum Chat evenings as a way to get acquainted with the 
families of their students. Thank you for choosing to share this time with 
us and for your constant support of your child’s education. The 
collaboration that school and home create is critically important to the 
development of your child. We truly appreciate our families for 
supporting our school initiative for the success of all our students and 
will continue to drive our tradition of excellence at Liberty Pines. If you 
were not able to join us for the Curriculum Chat evenings, please do not 
hesitate to reach out to your child’s teacher if you have questions 
regarding classroom practices, routines, or learning expectations. 

• In a continuing effort to provide safety and security to our students and 
staff we ask that you complete a School Access Form if you plan to enter 
a facility in the St. Johns County School District. This includes if you 
would like to participate in activities such as classroom celebrations, 
field trips, book fairs, field days, parent/teacher conferences, etc. Please 
make sure you complete the school access form online at 
http://www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/volunteer/.  It is important that each 
member of the family (parents, grandparents, aunts, uncles, etc.) 
complete this access form online prior to requesting access into the 
school. The approval process takes about 2-4 weeks to process. 

• SB 7026 has required us to make some changes to increase school safety 
and security. The doors to the main office will be locked during school 
hours. Visitors will need to wait until you hear the door click to be let in 
the office. ALL visitors MUST wear the yellow name badge where it is 
clearly visible while on campus. 

ams
LPA Learning Leader,
Traci Hemingway

UPCOMING DATES

• August 27-Bookfair opens (through 
the 31st) 

• August 28- 6 pm k-2 Curriculum 
Chat

• August 30- 6 pm 3-5 Curriculum 
Chat

• September 3- Labor Day 
No School

• September 4 – 10 AM PTO Meeting
• September 11 - 4 PM SAC Meeting
• September 12- Interims Issued
• September 21 – Picture Day
• October 2 – 10 AM PTO Meeting
• October 9 – 4 PM SAC Meeting
• October 12 – End of Quarter 1

iReady Testing 
Students will be taking iReady tests 
August 20th through September 14th. 
For more information contact your 
teacher. 

IMPORTANT NOTES:
Parents, please take a moment to 
review the code of conduct at: 
http://www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/schoolser
vices/conduct/ and LPA planner at: 
http://www-lpa.stjohns.k12.fl.us/wp-
content/uploads/2014/07/2018-2019-
Student-Planner.pdf. If you would like 
to request a hard copy of the Code of 
Conduct, please contact the front 
office. Planners went home for all 
students in grades 3-5 this past week. If 
you would like to request a hard copy 
of the student planner document, 
please contact the front office. 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0010GVfoRqZUqpJnBXcFKNGVZLaYTe4xsVGd34NRsOts9a29ArZRZI9QdjuIxizDiPhSHJU04CfM68WCl6UU7588CuFkaIBMmtbs-NnHnQDOd_wGWRNHh-5fhmPhoJA2TGFiiERKx0kGBdFI-zuuFrAQfYq6bElLknSAFi6F2e338le2bK2WrJFR_-XR-eO67F0AGlhfjMrN9JNisMcgfFVm_UaEPmOveIwgzVZzxrIXHQ=&c=GizMqvmKu8XyEfNpn3sVRVSbMIjn2eAYHEqjiVqVIWtnwOuAu_OM_Q==&ch=nU2qb3_b1Fc2uiYBeDWAt2b-7wVU_Bfl8dYC6Ey9sJ_zz26NjqKwKQ==
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Guidance:

We are excited to have three 

guidance counselors to work with 

our students this year.   Our 

counselors are:

K-2nd Teresa Brazil

3rd – 5th Kelly Cox

6th – 8th Sarah Vance

Our elementary students will be 

seeing our guidance counselors as 

part of their weekly resource 

rotation.

Box Tops:

Please remember to save your box 

tops and send them into school 

with the name of your teacher on 

the bag.  Every quarter the teacher 

with the most box tops from their 

class will win a prize.  This is an 

easy way to earn money for our 

school!

Spirit Wear 

Fridays:

We encourage students to wear 

LPA apparel on Fridays to support 

the school. 

The Spirit Wear web store is open 

now and will be open 

through September 3rd for your 

convenience.

Use the link below to connect to 

the web store: 

https://shop.crowleyprinting.com/Li

berty-Pines-Academy_c3.htm

Update: For moms and teachers -

we have added a unisex fit 

baseball tee with the pink and navy 

wolf cubs. This will be a more 

generous fit than the “junior” cut we 

had a Wolf Greeting. Both styles 

are available online.

What’s “NEW” at LPA This Year –
Journalism Class! 

This year we have added an 8th grade elective to the curriculum –
Journalism 1.  Our 8th grade cub reporters will be contributing to the 
newsletter each month. Here are some of their first reports of the year!

2018-2019 Bus Changes  
Nuo Gjeloshaj

With a new school year comes many new changes, including changing the 
buses. Previously, there was one bus run for middle school students, and 
one for elementary students. Now, every grade is on the same bus. Some 
bus routes have enough space on the bus for one bus for all, but other 
buses have double runs because they have so many children that take 
those buses. The children on the first run come home at normal times, and 
the second run students have the opportunity to work on homework while 
waiting for their bus. This system was developed by the transportation 
department. Although all grades are on the same bus, kindergarten and 1st

grade students get released before middle school for to ensure they are 
safely on the bus. Thank you for your patience as we work on this new 
system, keeping in mind it’s still a work in progress. 

The Kindness Project 
Jordan Anchors, Erin McCoy, and Mina Dryden

New 4th Grade Teacher Mrs. Sicilian had the idea to “Spread kindness 
around the building.” She and her class set up posters around the school 
with pull-off tabs with kind acts listed on them. The kids
took their time to color and create the posters. 
“We liked doing the project because it’s important
to be kind,” said Audrey and Jack from the class. 

Mrs. Sicilian says  she got the idea from 
New York Times Bestseller Wonder, which is all
about spreading kindness. To see the posters for
yourself, you can find them on the front office 

doors, parent pick up doors, in the Middle school
and Elementary hallways, and in the library.

https://shop.crowleyprinting.com/Liberty-Pines-Academy_c3.htm
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Drama Corner

Kate Olive, Lianna Mound, & 

Taylor Moore

If you’re looking forward to 

Drama this year, this is the place 

to look. We have upcoming 

important dates, information 

about class, and things to look 

forward to this year.  The “Big 

Reveal” of the plays is today.  The 

auditions for the Christmas play 

are on September 20th from 3-5 

pm. The auditions for the musical 

are January 15th and 17th from 3-5 

pm.  Drama 1 is currently learning 

and working on audience 

etiquette. 8th grade standard and 

advanced are both working on 

reviewing information from Drama 

1. One thing to look forward to 

later on in the year for 8th grade 

standard is Study of the Classics. 

They will be studying four different 

classic plays that have been 

donated by Donor’s Choice.

New Teacher of the 
Month 
Jordan Anchors, Erin McCoy and 
Mina Dryden

Mrs. Sicilian, a Clemson University 
Graduate, and creator of the LPA 
Kindness Project has been 
teaching for 10 years. This is her 
first year at LPA, and she has 
already made an impact. Thank 
you Mrs. Sicilian for being an 
amazing teacher at LPA!

Media Matters 
September 2018

Scholastic Book Fair is August 27th – 31st.  We will have an array of 
great books for the students to purchase.
• SSYRA books are a big “hit” again this year.  Students can receive 

brag tags once they read/test on a SSYRA 2018-2019 book.  We 
have many SSYRA books available in the media center and some 
available as eBooks on the media center website under the DESTINY 
icon. 

• Some wonderful, new books arrived at LPA this summer.  
• The kindergarten-5th graders have a new media center resource on 

their schedule this year.  These classes visit the media center every 
day/

• Students who do special projects in classes can get their work 
displayed in the media center.

Thank you for all of your support to make this possible. 
Laura Rogers
LPA Media Specialist 

Security and Front Desk                                  

Renovation 
Hailey Brooks and Libby Williams

Returning back to school, some students have noticed alterations to 

the front desk area and security guards walking around the school. Not 

only will these new additions increase security, but they will remind 

students that Liberty Pines Academy is a safe place for all of its 

students. 

After interviewing some of the school staff, the positive response to 

the new additions to the school are obvious. We are told that the main 

priority of the renovation is to keep all staff members and the student 

body safe. The glass in the front desk area and the locked doors 

provide an extra layer of protection for the school. 

Similarly, the security guards seen around the school are here to keep 

the staff and students safe as well. Their job is to ensure the entire 

property of Liberty Pines Academy is secure and doors are locked. 

They also double as a visual deterrent.  As the staff reminds us, if you 

see something you are unsure of or feel uneasy about, say something.

Leila Sanchez and Samantha Solomon



SJSCD MS Volleyball

*Girl’s games start at 5:30 and boy’s games start at 6:30.

Date Home Away
Week 1 

Wednesday 

7:00p.m 8/22/18

Liberty Pines Gamble Rodgers 

Week 2 

Wednesday 

7:00p.m 8/29/18

Valley Ridge Liberty Pines 

Week 3 

Wednesday 

7:00p.m 9/5/18

Liberty Pines Sebastian 

Week 4 

Wednesday 

5:00p.m 9/12/18 

Liberty Pines Pacetti Bay 

Week 5 

Wednesday 

7:00p.m 9/19/18 

Liberty Pines Murray 

Week 6 Thursday 

5:00pm 9/27/18 

Swiss Point Liberty Pines 

Week 7 

Wednesday 

5:00pm 10/3/18 

Landrum Liberty Pines 

Week 8 

Wednesday 

7:00pm 10/10/18 

Fruit Cove Liberty Pines 

Week 9 

Wednesday 

5:00pm 10/17/18

Patriot Oaks Liberty Pines 

SJMSAA Football

NOTICE: The St. Johns Middle School Athletic Association (”SJMSAA”) middle school sports program is not operated or sponsored by the St. Johns 
County School District. SJMSAA is an independent, private non-profit corporation, which uses District middle school names and facilities under a license 

agreement with the District, and which is solely responsible for the operation of the SJMSAA middle school sports program and its individual teams.

SPORTS NEWS!!!

Coaches:  Coach Cutler, Coach Solomon, Coach Carter

Home games  Away games 

September 18th vs. FCMS (7/8th grade) September 11th vs. SPMS (7/ 8th grade) 

September 25th vs. PBMS (7/8th grade) September 13th vs. VRA (7/8th grade) 

September 27th vs. LM (7/8th grade) September 18th vs. PVA (6th grade) 

September 11th vs. VRA (6th grade) September 25th vs. POA (6th grade) 

September 13th vs. MCA (6th grade) September 27th vs. VRA (6th grade) 

October 2nd vs. POA (7/8th grade) October 9th vs. MMS (7/ 8th grade) 

October 16th vs. GRMS (7/ 8th grade) October 11th vs. SMS (7/ 8th grade) 

October 9th vs. PVA (6th grade) October 2nd vs. MCA (6th grade) 

October 11th vs. POA (6th grade) October 16th vs. FCA (6th grade) 
 

VOLLEYBALL NEWS!

Jameson Lee, Samantha Solomon, Hillary Bowker

Coach Josephson, returning LPA Volleyball 

coach,  is most excited to watch the team grow and 

improve their skills.  Coach Josephson will coach the 

7th and 8th grade girls and boys teams. This year there 

will be four teams in total.  There are going to be two 

sixth grade teams, one boy team and one girl team.  

Then there will also be a seventh and eighth grade girl 

team, and a boy team.  All the girls and boys teams will 

be practicing at the same time. The sixth grade boys 

and girls coach is Coach Wurstner.  Coach Wurstner 

took this position to see the 6th grade boys and girls 

enjoy the sport and to see the progress they will make.  

She joined because she believes that everybody should 

get a chance to play.  Coach Wurstner is nervous and 

excited to coach this season.  Her coaching goals are 

fellowship, fairness, and fun. She wants her teams to 

win gracefully and lose gracefully.  Good luck and hope 

you have a fantastic season Wolves!!    



S.T.E.M. at LPA

Nidhi Samaluru, Anjolee Romero, and 

Leila Sanchez

STEM stands for science, technology, 

engineering, and math. STEM is a new 

addition for K-5th grade resource. This 

year`s STEM teacher is 28 year old 

Alexa Mainor. She is from Atlanta, 

Georgia and went to University of West 

Georgia for college. She loves science, 

the beach, coffee, and running. Mrs. 

Mainor likes to teach science because 

she loves how kids are so excited and 

enthusiastic about learning. She believes 

students should learn hands on and also 

that STEM is the newest edition to 

today`s generation.  

This is her 5th year teaching and she 

already has some exciting projects 

coming up. The students will be doing 

the scientific method, egg floating, candy 

corn bottle flipping, slime, dissecting owl 

pellets, and force and motion. This year 

she wants the 5th grade science FSA 

scores to go up and she wants to inspire 

younger kids to love science the way she 

does. When we asked Mrs. Mainor why 

she wants to teach science to younger 

kids, she replied, “The younger kids are 

down for anything, and I’m sure the high 

schoolers would think I’m not cool,” but in 

our book, Mrs. Mainor is the coolest! 

What else is new …

Paw Pats 
Anjolee Romero and Leila Sanchez

Paw Pats are the newest edition to Liberty Pine’s reward system. Paw 
Pats are complements that any student K-8 and staff members can 
earn. If a staff member sees a student doing something out of their 
way to be kind and helpful, that student receives a Paw Pat. The 
student then fills out the Paw Pat and turns it in to the media center. 

For staff members to receive a Paw Pat, they must be recognized by 
another staff member for doing something kind. Then, every Friday 
the LPA Admin recognizes the students and staff members who 
earned a Paw Pat and their names are entered into a drawing for a 
reward.

For middle school the prize is a pass that they can carry around that 
allows them to be able to use the elevator, leave class 1 minute early, 
be able to skip the whole lunch line, and get to leave for Howl one 
minute early. But the student must return the pass by the end of the 
week. Grades K-5 receive a wolf stuffed animal that can sit on their 
desk for a week. If a staff member earns a Paw Pat he or she receives 
a big stuffed animal wolf for their desk for a week. When we asked 
Mrs. Jones what she thinks about Paw Pats, she replied, “I feel 
people like to be noticed. The new system will highlight the good in 
students.”

New Middle School Demerit System
Nuo Gjeloshaj

The Demerit System is the name of the new discipline system at 
Liberty Pines Academy. This is a system designed to motivate middle 
school students to show their best behavior in and out of class. The 
school felt that referrals were not necessary for every mistake, like 
being late. If students get less than four demerits a quarter, they, 
(and all middle school students), get a reward at the end of the 
quarter. This was designed to motivate students to be the best they 
can be. The system gives students chances to be their best. For the 
first one, it’s an e-mail home, and the same for the second, but the 
third is a phone call home. By the fourth one, it’s a referral, one day 
of lunch detention, and no quarterly reward. The 5th, 6th, and 7th 
demerits are progressing days of lunch detention. The 8th and final 
demerit, is a day of in school detention (ISD). Each quarter the 
demerits system is cleared so students can begin with a fresh start.
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Cross Country

Kate Olive & Taylor Moore

This year’s cross country team will 

be coached by Coach Kris Latshaw 

and Coach Lauren Shaffer. The first 

practice will be held on Thursday, 

August 30th from 3 to 4 p.m. All 

interested students in grades 5 thru 

8, can sign up outside of Coach 

Latshaw’s room, room 521. 

Throughout the year the meets will 

be held against the other middle 

schools. 

WELCOME MR. HOESSLER
McKay Walker and Kaitlyn 
Greenwald

Liberty Pines Academy has 
welcomed a new member to our 
staff!! We welcome Mr. Donnie 
Hoessler as our new asst. principal. 
He was originally from Miami, but 
moved to Orlando to go to college. 
He lived there for 20 years until he 
came here. In Orlando he went to 
college at the University Of Central 
Florida (UCF). At UCF Mr. Hoessler
received a bachelors degree in 
education. Once he moved to St. 
Johns County, he worked at two 
other schools, Swiss Point Middle 
School and Julington Creek 
Elementary School. He is excited to 
be working at LPA and can’t wait 
until he meets each and every 
student. “LPA is an amazing place,” 
he says, “because you get the best 
of both worlds with elementary and 
middle school.” Mr. Hoessler is so 
excited to be here and loves LPA so 
far. 

Changes in the Middle School Schedule
Lydia Gundaker, Sydnee Vrtikapa, Sarah Berman

From one hour and thirty minute blocks, to forty-five minute 
periods, LPA’s middle school schedule has significantly changed over 
this past year. Because of this new period schedule, the middle 
school students have the same classes every day. Since we have 
seven classes a day, we are allowed to wear backpacks which is 
different from having string bags. With this period schedule, 
Wednesdays are very more different. We leave at 1:45pm, so we 
only have 30 minutes per class. HOWL schedule is even shorter 
because the periods are shorter and we have the same classes every 
day.

According to Mrs. Sarah Vance, Guidance counselor, this schedule 
change was a good idea. First of all, it’s good for students who 
struggle to focus for very long. Repetition is also a good way for 
students to learn. The district has noticed that the skinny scores 
were much higher than the other class’s scores. This benefits the 
students’ ability to learn the material, not only benefiting the 
students but also the teachers, because they have planning everyday 
so they know exactly what to teach. This benefits the teachers bond 
with students.

Highlighted Student of the Month
Kaitlyn Greenwald and Libby Williams

This month’s student of the month is Tyler Hall from Mrs. 
Shepherd’s kindergarten class. In the classroom Tyler shows that 
he has great leadership skills and is a
big help to the teacher. Tyler is a good
friend to all of his classmates. He is ahead
in academics, he is an amazing reader, and
he learns very quickly. Good job Tyler! 
LPA is so proud of you. 



Answers to LPA FAQ’S …

7

Absences 
Parents must notify the school, in writing, within 24 
hours of their child’s absence. An absence note template 
is available on our website under For Parents. 
Dismissal 
Dismissal begins with Extended Day students at 2:50pm 
(1:50pm on Wednesdays). Walkers/Biker will be 
dismissed while busses are loading. Busses will be loaded 
with Kindergarten and 1st graders, followed by Middle 
Grades students, then 2nd – 5th graders. 
Dress Code 
Dress Code rules are provided for the safety and well-
being of our students. Please reference the Liberty Pines 
Academy’s Student Planner document on our website for 
the complete dress code. 
Early Dismissal 
Children will be released only to their parents/individuals 
named on the Emergency Card. Early checkouts must be 
completed by 2:15pm on Mondays, Tuesdays, Thursdays 
and Fridays, and by 1:15pm on Wednesdays. 
Extended Day 
Extended Day is the before and after school child care 
program offered at Liberty Pines Academy (enrollment 
and other fees apply). Enrichment Activities are also 
offered for K-5 students, for a separate fee. Students 
must be registered at LPA before enrolling in Extended 
Day. Spots are limited and it does fill up. Please see the 
Extended Day tab on our school’s website for more 
information. 
Home Access Center 
Home Access Center (HAC) allows students and parents 
to view their child’s educational information via a secure, 
password protected website. The portal allows access to 
view grades, print report cards and monitor attendance. 
Students have their own login which will be provided at 
the beginning of each year. For more information and to 
set up a parent login, please go to the following website: 
http://www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/hac/ 

PAW PAT WINNERS

8/17/2018
Elementary
Owen Catbagan
Gionna Lawson
Ayana Grubbs
Liam Bryant
Abigail Dulaney
Landon Furukawa
Ava Monahan
Anya Shah
Shelby Dilmore
Anna Dryden
Marshal Fontaine
Tejas Gajula
Hannah Geevers
Reagan Padron
Ava Pattishall

Middle Grades
Marco Camacho
Sophia Dropps
Colin Kennedy
Erica Simpson
Mara Tate
Victoria Vincent De Urquiza
Adrien Wyllie
Dylan Congo
Chase Markham
Dominic Piccinone
Andrew Benyacko
Gabrielle Ocampo
Emily Rivera
Lucas Stone



More Answers to LPA 

FAQ’S …

8

Illness 
When students are ill, they need to report to the clinic. If parent 
contact is necessary, the call will come from a school phone and a 
message will be left. The clinic is for temporary first aid only. Students 
Lunch 
The current cost of a student’s lunch is $2.80. A la carte options are 
available for an additional charge. Prices are subject to change. 
Students will receive his/her own lunch number at the beginning of the 
school year. To set limits or alerts for allergies you must contact the 
Food Service Manager. Payments may be made with cash or check. 
Credit card payments may be made through PayPams online at 
www.paypams.com, service fees apply to add funds, but not to view 
purchases. 
School Communication 
Liberty Pines Academy teachers send messages through weekly 
newsletters, emails and the via the school website. Schoolwide 
communication may also come through mass email, text and phone 
calls via School Messenger. Please sign up or “Opt In” at 
http://www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/schoolmessenger/ 
School Hours 
Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and Friday: 8:30am – 2:50pm 
Wednesday ONLY: 8:30am – 1:50pm 
School Visitors and Volunteers 
To visit this school, past the front desk, all parents/visitors must 
complete a School Access Form. Please apply at 
https://stjohns.keepntrack.com/apply/. Parents may not bring siblings 
when volunteering. 
Supplies 
1st – 5th Grade supply lists are available now, along with a pre-order 
option with PTO. Please visit 
http://1stdayschoolsupplies.com/kits.php?sid=1177400 Kindergarten 
supply lists will be mailed with teacher assignments. Middle School 
supply lists will be available at Wolf Greeting. 
Transportation Changes 
Transportation changes (Bus, Parent Pick-Up, Extended Day, Etc.) must 
be received, in writing, by 10:00am. A Transportation Change template 
is available on our website under For Parents. You may email a change 
request to lpatransportation@stjohns.k12.fl.us. Courtesy bus rides will 
NOT be allowed. Schools are unable to authorize bus passes. 
Transportation 

MORE PAW 
PAT WINNERS

8/24/18
Elementary
Victoria Henderson
Braxton Fleming
Anna Preston
Taylor Koll
Graceyn Phillips
Camille Lamkin
Mason Ross
Jakob Ibasko
Ahan Banapur
Owen Neal
Jack Konecny
Louis Lyons
Nora Farrand
Kevin O’Neal
Jakob Finch

Middle Grades
Raymond Prosinski
Owen Morrow
Wade Calhoun
Anthony Dixon
Tyler Minnicks
Abbey Cowling
Christian Henderson
Simeon Prosinki
Harry Lumley
Julia Brodeur
Reagan Burke
Taylor Moore
Ahmal Spencer
Chuazhi De Jesus
Cailey Green
Mason Willis
Jacob Markham



Stay Informed!
We want to continue to encourage parents 

to join the Liberty Pines Academy PTO 

Facebook page (you must be an approved 

volunteer at the school to join) to get 

information updates about events and 

happenings at LPA. 

Please sign up for Remind on your phone.  

It’s a great way to get helpful reminders and 

information about LPA events or grade 

specific updates!  Click on the following 

links to enroll:

School Level Reminders:

LPA NEWS: https://remind.com/join/lpafyi

VOLUNTEER: 

https://remind.com/join/helplpa

LPA PTO

Grade Level Reminders:
Kindergarten https://remind.com/join/lpakind
er
1st Grade: https://remind.com/join/lpafirst
2nd Grade: https://remind.com/join/lpasecond
3rd Grade: https://remind.com/join/lpathird
4th Grade: https://remind.com/join/lpafourth
5th Grade: https://remind.com/join/lpafifth
6th Grade: https://remind.com/join/lpasixth
7th 
Grade: https://remind.com/join/lpaseventh
8th Grade: https://remind.com/join/lpaeighth

Did you forget to become a member of the LPA 
PTO? 

Did you forget to become a member of the LPA PTO? 

No problem, just click on the link below to print off the 
Membership form.  You can send your payment in your child's 
backpack or send through PayPal to 
libertypinespto@gmail.com - whichever is easier for you.

https://www-lpa.stjohns.k12.fl.us/pto/wp-
content/uploads/sites/4/2013/06/2018-2019-Membership-
Form-Back-1.pdf
Membership Form
Remember, joining the PTO is NOT a commitment to volunteer. 
It is a monetary contribution that allows us to fund projects 
that benefit the school and ultimately your children! We 
donated over $50,000 to LPA during the 2017/2018 school 
year! These funds went towards new technology (iPads and 
laptops) for K-5th grade and the complete refinishing and 
repainting of our gym floor.  If you haven't seen it, go check it 
out...it looks fabulous!

We're 75% of the way to our goal...won't you help us make it 
100%?

Thank you for your support! Contact Robyn Boulware Cebulko 
if you have membership questions at rcebulko@gmail.com.

Of the Month Program

The "Of the Month" program is looking for your help in 
recognizing LPA students, teachers, staff, and volunteers who 
go above and beyond for our great school. I know there are 
some outstanding people who deserve this recognition. If you 
feel you know of just the right person to be recognized, please 
send an email to stephcross13@yahoo.com with a short

description as to why this person should be considered. The 
panel loves to receive nominations from parents, teachers, 
and students!

Categories are:
Teacher/Staff of the Month
Volunteer of the Month
Student of the Month K-4th
Student of the Month 5th-8th

https://remind.com/join/lpakinder
https://remind.com/join/lpafirst
https://remind.com/join/lpasecond
https://remind.com/join/lpathird
https://remind.com/join/lpafourth
https://remind.com/join/lpafifth
https://remind.com/join/lpasixth
https://remind.com/join/lpaseventh
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https://remind.com/join/lpaeighth&h=ATMkgPshbETyzklQYoIRBXWC1MC7IUP27IimVRU5YTQEkaxYt3K62hzvQ_iuxlAnhuQ49QSHg-MZ7fP30Mt9dJS8MBfgtsaetiW-7XaB--5qeRKIvQMz41ED6TcCYUtKhs9aCs3M5IoocssEeFKFVYtOppbNEDd89Lep2Oqu_Vavkg4UjYz_ZYnYkanMysQu0RrRXosfvEzZyQQ7wwzsuz9Tk9MTYFeQBFwliVpeT4swPRpkFExAzXqAPaq2QDRqtNgW8uR_Spm-IZePECDLSxhhhfXH1iyYFkc
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Lunch Menu App
Want to know what is on the LPA lunch menu 
everyday?  Download the Meal Viewer To Go 
app! When searching for the app please 
search for “Liberty Pine” no “S”.

Spirit Nights are off to a great start! 

Wednesday, August 22nd was our first spirit night 
at Papa Murphy’s Pizza on CR210. Thank you to 
everyone who came. Remember 20% of 
proceeds will go to LPA!
Wednesday, September 12th is our next spirit 

night at Firehouse subs!

Special Thanks!
Thank you to Creekside Christian Church for collecting and donating 8 
large boxes of food for the Blessings in a Backpack program. 

Reminder – Sign up for Amazon Smile!
Do you shop on Amazon?  If so, enter the address Smile.Amazon.com 

the next time you shop and a % of each purchase goes toward Liberty 
Pines PTO. 
The charity name is: Liberty Pines Academy Parent Teacher 
Organization Inc.

REMINDER …
Birthday or special treats must be dropped off 
at the front office for your child’s K-5 
classroom. Please provide enough for the 
whole class, check with the teacher for food 
allergies and a good date for the treat to be 
dropped off, and items must be store bought. 
Items made at home will not be accepted. The 
classroom teacher will provide the treat at a 
time that does not impact student learning.  
Treats may not be dispersed during lunch.

Money can be placed into your child's lunch 
account using paypams at paypams.com. See 
the LPA Website for further information.


